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Dear Parents, 
 

Walk to School Week 

Well done to all the children who walked some of their way into school this 

week.  It has been a great success with the children filling in their journey 

times on their sheets.  Each child will get a lanyard and Walk to School badg-

es to be attached.  Parents may want to assist children when attaching the 

badges to the lanyard.  Thank you for your help in getting the children to 

walk to school. It’s healthy, fun and helps reduce damage to the environment! 
 

Busy week: 

There are lots of trips going on in the final week of this half term. Please note 

all the dates on the right hand side of this newsletter and ensure that your 

children are prepared for whatever the weather throws at us. It could be 

rainy, there could be a heatwave. Who knows?! 
 

Miss Castillo’s news: 

Our Year 1 teacher, Miss Castillo, has some wonderful news. She is pregnant 

with her second child! She will be returning to school briefly after the summer 

holidays but will go on maternity leave in September. Details of next year’s 

staffing will be sent out, as always, with your child’s end of year report (on 

July 14th) 
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New items in red 
Monday 22nd May—first aid 

training for Year 6 pm 

Tuesday 23rd May—class photos 

being taken 

Wednesday 24th May—YN and 

YR to Shrek adventure 

Thursday 25th May—Y5/6 to 

STEM exhibition at Queen Elizabeth 

Olympic Park; Y2 to the chocolate 

museum Brixton 

Friday 26th May—Y1 to Dance 

competition at Olympic Park; Y3 to 

The British Museum 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June—half term break 

Monday 5th June—summer 2 

start; Y5/6 to Wick Court; remain-

ing Y5/6 swimming pm 

Monday 12th June—Y6 to start 

swimming sessions 

Friday 16th June—Great get to-

gether assembly (parents welcome) 

Monday June 19th—Y3 and 4 to 

Literary film festival @ BFI 

Tuesday 20th June—Y6 to Into 

University 

Thursday 22nd June—Road safety 

workshop / performance for Y4-6 

Monday 10th July—health week 

Friday 14th July—”decades” dress 

up day and dance performance 

Tuesday 18th July—Y4 to para 

athletics tournament 

Thought for the week on generosity: 

Generosity is the habit of giving freely without 

 expecting anything in return 

Children’s learning at Friars:  
Reception have been reading Not Now Bernard in which a monster that 

Bernard tries to befriend does not behave himself. At one point the monster 

breaks Bernard’s tory robot. Emma, Hummody, Salma, Tyron and Nikki have 

spent all week making Bernard a new robot! 
 

 



       Assembly theme / value this week: 

                                                                        Islam Islam Islam Islam ----    RamadanRamadanRamadanRamadan    

        

    

 

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 1 99.1% 

2nd 4 96.7% 

3rd R 96.3% 

4th 6 96.1% 

5th 2 95.6% 

6th 5 94.3% 

7th  3 90.4% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 1 97.0% 

2nd R 96.3% 

3rd 4 95.2% 

4th 2 93.0% 

5th 6 92.8% 

6th  5 92.0% 

7th  3 89.3% 

 

 EYFS/KS1 

Year Reception 

Peyton Blades 

for always trying her best and excellent be-
havior. 

 Well Done! 

 KS2 

Year Six 

Mateo Brahimi 

for his enthusiasm in class, especially the sci-
ence experiment. 

 Well Done! 


